
From: Jimmy Gray <jimmy.gray@visitmyrtlebeach.com>
To: Jimmy Grayjimmy.gray@visitmyrtlebeach.com

Date: 7/17/2018 11:15:35 AM
Subject: Myrtle Beach Area Chamber Announces New CEO

Attachments: Final Karen Riodan Bio as of July 2018.pdf
Final MBACC Announces New CEO July 17 2018.pdf

Good Morning,
 
This morning the Board of the Myrtle Beach Area Chamber of Commerce announced the new President and 
CEO: Karen Riordan. Attached to this email is the press release along with Karen’s bio. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to reach out to me on my cell at (843) 504-9668.
 
Jimmy Gray
Director of Government Affairs
Myrtle Beach Area Chamber of Commerce
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